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Municipal Planning Commission – 2020 Proposed Budget 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the request from the Municipal Planning Commission for an additional $2,000 be 
considered. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, during consideration of a report of the 
Administration regarding 2020/2021 Business Plan and Budget Options at its meeting 
held on August 19, 2019, received a report from the Standing Policy Committee on 
Planning, Development and Community Services with respect to the above.   
 
Attachment 
Report of the SPC on PDCS dated August 19, 2019 


